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12th January 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The Friends of Red Hill Field will be holding a special general meeting at 8pm on Wednesday 25th 

January in the Copt Oak pub. The reasons for this meeting are as follows: 

 

* to reassign committee roles as Leanne Palmer is stepping down as Chair and there are positions 

that need filling 

* to discuss the constitution, which is the governing document that the charity is bound by 

* to assign trustees to the charity to ensure it is running correctly 

 

The more people on board, the easier it is for the events to take place. With PTA events the phrase 

‘many hands make light work’ is definitely true. Even if your one job throughout the whole year is 

to wrap Christmas grotto gifts, or to shop for bar stock, or to pick up the bbq from the butchers! 

You never know, once you’ve done one job you may find you have a little more spare time to do 

another, and you may even enjoy it!! 

 

So please do get in touch if you would like to put yourself forward for a role and/or if you plan to 

attend the meeting, or indeed if you would like more information on any of the agenda items 

listed above. You can message Leanne through the Friends Facebook page or email her 

at Leannepalmer1208@gmail.com. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

RHF School Office 
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